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Subject: 
Recommend approval of resolution to provide a TLE (Temporary Limited Easement) for Grede Park to the 
Wisconsin DOT for reconstruction of West St. Paul Avenue. 
 
Details: Wisconsin DOT is requesting a resolution for a TLE (temporary limited easement) in Grede Park for the 
duration of the project reconstruction of West St. Paul Avenue. The TLE was previously approved by The Parks, 
Recreation & Forestry Board at their January 18, 2021 meeting. The resolution is required as part of being a 
federally funded Wisconsin DOT project.  

 
Options & Alternatives: 
These poles and guy wires need to be relocated in order for the reconstruction of Prairie Avenue to move forward.  

 
Financial Remarks: 
The park land will be restored back to a condition at least as good or better than that prior to the reconstruction 
project. The restoration will be included with the reconstruction project.  

 
Executive Action: 
Recommend approval by Common Council of the Wisconsin DOT Resolution for the TLE in Grede Park. 

 
Committee Recommendation:  
The Parks, Recreation & Forestry Board recommends approval of the resolution to the Common Council.  

 


